

## Action Taken Report for the feedback received on Schemes of Computer Science and its alide Programs

Dr. Sanjay H A <sanjay.ha@msrit.edu>

Mon, Jul 17, 2023 at 11:37 AM

To: "Dr. Sanjay H A" <sanjay.ha@msrit.edu>

Cc: Sadashiv Halbhavi <sbhvtuso@yahoo.com>, VTU VTU <vtubos23@gmail.com>, VTU Belagavi Registrar

<registrar@vtu.ac.in>

Bcc: aietcse08@aiet.org.in

Dear Sir/Madam.

On behalf of the Members of BoS, I thank all the the professors who took the time to provide input on the draft schemes for Computer Science and its related programmes. On July 5th, 2023, a BoS Meeting was held to review the feedback. Valid ideas were evaluated, and the schemes were changed accordingly. Kindly find the action taken report.

Thanking You
With Best Regards

Dr. Sanjay H A
Professor & Head
Department of Information Science and Engg.
M S Ramaiah Institute of Technology
Bangalore - 560054.
Ph-9342560303

Action\_Taken\_Report\_Feedback\_ VTU Scheme.pdf 312K

Criferia 2